Santander Renews its Commitment to the Talloires Network

On May 1, 2013, the Talloires Network held a signing ceremony, during which
Santander/Sovereign Bank, represented by U.S. Country Head and President and
CEO of Sovereign Bank, Jorge Moran, renewed its financial commitment to
supporting the work of the Talloires Network and the global civic engagement
movement in higher education.

The program featured remarks by Tufts University President, Anthony Monaco, who
spoke about the relationship between Tufts and the Talloires Network; Talloires
Network Steering Committee Chair, Mark Gearan, who addressed how Santander’s
support has contributed to the Network’s growth; and Jorge Moran, who highlighted
the mutual benefits of the partnership between the Talloires Network and
Santander. Following the remarks, Monaco and Moran signed the agreement in front
of Talloires Network Secretariat staff members, Tufts University colleagues and
administrators, and a number of representatives from Santander and Sovereign
Bank.

The event was a great opportunity to thank Santander for its commitment over the
past three years and acknowledge the benefits of its continued support in the future.
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